
Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board Agenda 10 February 2010 

6. CORRESPONDENCE 
 

6.1 DOUG AND JILL ARCHBOLD – CANADA GEESE 
 
  A letter is attached from Mr and Mrs Archbold requesting that the Board look into the problem 

regarding the increase of Canada gees in Akaroa and the surrounding bays. 
 
  Advice has been sought from North Canterbury Fish and Game on this matter. 

 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 
  It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence and seek staff advice on the 

request therein. 


